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MEMORANDUM FOR: Elizabeth Yeates, Chief
Public Documents Branch
Office of the Secretary

FROM: Hugh L. Thompson, Jr.
Deputy Executive Director for

Nuclear Materials Safety. Safeguards,
and Operations Support

SUBJECT: PLACEMENT OF DOCUMENT IN THE PDR
,

!

Enclosed is another letter pertaining to potassium iodide that I would like to
be made available in the Public Document Room.

Related documents in the PDR collection include a Differing Professional
Opinion filed by Peter Crane, OGC, released under F01A Morris 91-227, SECY 83-
3622, SECY 93-318, SECY 91-321, NUREG/CR-1433, and a report entitled "An
Analysis of K! Prophylaxis for the General Public in the Event of a Nuclear
Accident" dated April 1992. This report was prepared by S. Cohen &'
Associates, Inc., under NRC Contract No. NRC-04-90-070. j
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Hu'h L. Thompso ,
t

,

Deputy Executive .r ctor for |!

Nuclear Materia Safety, Safeguards, |

and Operations Support i

Enclosure:
Ltr dtd 3/4/94 frm

J. Martin to H. Thompson

cc: W. Beecher, OPA
P. Crane, OGC
R. Woods, RES
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